
 
 
 

Fall 2022 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Butler Public Library is the hub of our community, serving our patrons in many diverse ways.  Our 
organization, The Friends of the Butler Public Library, is proud to has been in existence since 1984, continuing 
to provide the support needed over the past 38 years to assure that our library patrons find their visits to our 
library to be very satisfying experiences. 
 
Go to the library’s website (https://www.butlerlibrary.org) and check out what is being offered.  Programs are 
available for everyone, from the three-year-old attending Story Time to the senior citizen needing help with 
technology.  Become a member of one of the library’s book clubs, or sign up to watch a movie.  Enjoy and 
learn from one or more of the many programs presented each month, or consider using one of our Museum 
Passes so your family can have a wonderful day out.  There is so much available to you, and many of these 
activities have been made possible by the financial help from the Friends of the Library.  We provide that 
support through your donations.  We understand how important you are to us and want you to know how much 
we appreciate the generous support that you, our wonderful friends, have provided so consistently. 
 
We are continuing to revitalize and expand our active Friends group.  We would love to have you join us and 
add your input into ways to enhance what is happening at our library.  Our meetings take place on the second 
or third Monday, every other month, at 6:30 pm.  Our next meeting will be on Monday, November 14th at 6:30 
pm.  The first meeting of 2023 will be on  Monday, January 9th.   
 
Whether you are an active member or not, we encourage all who use the Butler Library to become Friends of 
the Butler Public Library for 2022-2023 by making a donation, thus allowing us to continue to provide the 
financial support that our library needs.   Donations can now also be made on the library’s Facebook page by 
searching for Butler Public Library (https://www.facebook.com/butlerlibrarynj/) and clicking the Donate button.  
We wholeheartedly thank you for your continued support! 
 
Sincerely,  

Marlene Donnelly 

Treasurer 
****************************************************************************************************************************** 
2022 
 
Name: _________________________________ E-mail/Phone: _____________________________________ 
 
Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
My gift is: $100 ________  $50 _______  $30 ________  $20 ________  $10________  Other: ____________ 
 
Checks can be made payable to the Friends of the Butler Public Library and may be mailed to the Butler Public 
Library at 1 Ace Road; Butler, NJ 0740

https://www.butlerlibrary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/butlerlibrarynj/


 


